
With gratitude,

Adrienne Carmack, Executive Director

WWW.HGHW.ORG  |      INFO@HGHW.ORG  |    207.387.0553  |    PO BOX 821, WATERVILLE, ME 04903

Sponsorship at the $1000 level will directly support a FAB-run workshop, each of which delivers 1 hour
of meaningful youth-led, youth-centered, and youth-informed content to the attendees. Sponsorship
at the $500 level will directly support a conference Action Spot, which provides hands-on learning
activities to all conference attendees! Past Action Spots have included “How to write your legislator!”
and “Talk back to media!”

All sponsors will be publicly acknowledged on our website, through our social media channels, in our e-
newsletter (a collective reach of over 14,000 individuals), and in our annual report. Your company's
sponsorship will also be acknowledged with gratitude at our Raise for the Ruckus! fundraiser, which
will bring together more than 150 adult supporters, politicians, community influencers, and business
owners for an evening of fun and social connection in late May.

Girls and nonbinary youth in Maine are counting on you for support! Your sponsorship will energize
and empower even more young people in our state with knowledge, critical thinking skills, and a
platform to drive social change to transform our world. Can we count you in?

March 2023

Dear Community Supporter,

We are excited to invite your company to be a sponsor of the 2023 Be You Boldly! Conferences. Your
company's sponsorship will make this empowering and supportive event accessible to upwards of 300
girls and nonbinary youth across Maine, and we cannot do it without you. 

We’re hosting three conferences for girls and nonbinary youth led by the nearly 30 high school
members of our Feminist Action Board (FAB). Be You Boldly! Conference events in Bangor, Waterville,
and Portland will include workshops on topics such as self-care, healthy relationships, being an
LGBTQ+ ally, and more!

In 2022, our youth-led Spring Conferences were a fabulous success, with over 200 youth attendees
across the Portland and Waterville areas. Attendees from 4th to 8th grade shared…

7TH
GRADE

“The conference made
me feel that I could meet new
people and not be nervous.” 

6TH
GRADE

“Before today, I didn’t
know there were so many

people like me.”

“I learned photoshop
is so fake.” 

4TH
GRADE

“I want to do this
again next year!” 

TOO MANY
RESPONSES
TO COUNT

Boldly!
be you

2023 Spring
Conferences
APRIL 11 — BANGOR

APRIL 12 — WATERVILLE
APRIL 13 — PORTLAND 
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SPONSORSHIP
AGREEMENT

Workshop Sponsor ($1,000) Action Spot Sponsor ($500)

Action Spot & Workshop Sponsor ($1,500)

We are excited to be a 2023...

SPONSOR INFORMATION

COMPANY NAME COMPANY IS A WOMAN-OWNED BUSINESS

COMPANY ADDRESS CITY ZIP CODESTATE

CONTACT EMAIL CONTACT PHONE 

CONTACT NAME

PAYMENT INFORMATION
Sponsorship can be completed online at https://hghw.app.neoncrm.com/forms/sponsorship

Please remit paper checks to: Hardy Girls
PO Box 821, Waterville, ME 04903-0821

CHECK ENCLOSED (PAYABLE TO HARDY GIRLS HEALTHY WOMEN)

INVOICE ME. PLEASE SEND INVOICE TO THE ATTENTION OF:

CARDHOLDER NAME 

CHARGE MY CREDIT CARD:

CARD NUMBER EXPIRATION SECURITY CODE

HARDY GIRLS IS A 501(C)(3) ORGANIZATION. 
OUR TAX ID NUMBER IS 01-0538121

https://hghw.app.neoncrm.com/forms/sponsorship

